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March 22, 2023

The Honorable Senator Melony Griffith
Chair, Senate Finance Committee

3 East Miller Senate Office Building

11 Bladen Street

Annapolis MD 21401

RE: HB258 — Queen Anne’s County Alcoholic Beverages Licenses - Residency Requirements SUPPORT

Dear Senator Griffith:

Please consider this letter of support for House Bill 258. This bill would remove the requirement that an applicant
for an alcoholic beverages license be a resident of Queen Anne’s County.

We support this legislation, with the sponsor’s amendments, and urge a favorable recommendation.

Respectfully,

QUEEN ANNE’S COUNTY
BOARD OF CO OMMISSIONERS




